

November, 2017

Mr. Jim McCaskey McCaskey Landscaping 12377 Taylor Wells Road Chardon, OH 44024.

Dear Jim:

The Village at Marymount's eighth annual Celebration of Life Gala, a Red-Carpet Star-Studded Affair, was a stellar event on Friday, October 6th, as we celebrated the 10th Anniversary of the opening of Villa St. Joseph and the creation of The Village at Marymount.

On behalf of our Honorary Co-Chairs, Greg and Lyn Kurtz, residents and staff, we Thank You! Because of friends like you, this year's Gala raised more than \$300,000 in net proceeds, which is a record setting amount raised at this event. In addition, we will be getting the new handicapped accessible bus so desperately needed for our residents.

The Celebration of Life Gala couldn't have been such a success without your generous donation of the McCaskey Gardening Basket. This was an awesome silent auction item. We are a 501(c)(3) corporation, federal identification number 20-5652595. Your donation is tax deductible.

Your gift will help us to continue to enhance the way we live our mission here at The Village at Marymount as we continue to maintain the highest quality of life for all our residents.

Once again, thank you for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Leigh Ann Casarona-Sperk Director of Development

To comply with Internal Revenue Service requirements regarding charitable donations, we affirm that no goods or services have been provided to you, in whole or in part, in consideration for your contribution. This letter will serve as confirmation of your donation for income tax purposes.